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From: vlaparker@aol.com [mailto:vlaparker@aol.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 11:41 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comments proposed RPC 4.4 and GR 38
 
Dear Madame Clerk,
 
While well-meaning, these are most probably beyond the authority of our state court rules to
address.  These appear to be national issues under the constraints of the provisions of the U.S.
Constitution which gives authority regarding immigration and the associated issues to the
federal government.  
 
For this reason, please, the court should reject these two proposals.  

Vicki Lee Anne Parker,
Attorney at Law
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